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15. UTILITY CAPACITY TO SERVE 

The Project Site is currently serviced primarily through utility mains in Fore Street. As part of the Ocean Gateway facility 
project completed in 2007, new utility infrastructure was installed in Thames Street, an extension of Commercial Street. 
These utilities terminate approximately 400 feet west of the 58 Fore Street property, and were designed by the City 
and MaineDOT with consideration for redevelopment of the adjacent public and privately owned properties along the 
eastern waterfront. The 58 Fore Street redevelopment project proposes to connect to these existing utilities by routing 
service mains through the project roadway from the City’s Thames Street extension.  

Letters have been distributed to the local utilities requesting confirmation of capacity to serve the proposed overall 
redevelopment of the 58 Fore Street property, including water, sanitary sewer, natural gas, and electricity. Responses 
from utilities indicating capacity to serve the full redevelopment are attached to this application.  

This phase of work will establish connection to electrical and water utilities.  Sanitary sewer (vessel holding tank 
pumpout) capabilities will be provided on the docks; however, connection to the municipal sewer system will be 
provided and permitted in a subsequent phase.   

Attachments 

• Unitil Ability to Serve Letter 

• CMB Ability to Serve Letter 

• PWD Ability to Serve Letter








